
Franklin Phonetic Primary 
School Sunnyslope

Fourth Grade Class
Mrs. McPherson

602-870-6674, ext 504

Week 17: Week of.. December 4-8, 2023

A Peek at Our Week

Homework

Upcoming Events

https://www.franklinphoneticschoolsunnyslope.com/home

Monday: :  together, convention, increase, 
manner, feature, article, service, serve, 
injury, injure, th, er, ti, ea, ur, v, i, j, y, c

Math:  attached paper(s) done in class

Tuesday: effect, distribute, general, 
tomorrow, consider, against, again, 
complete, search, treasure, e, f, b, u, a, l, 
ow, s, ai, ch

Math:  attached paper(s) done in class

Wednesday: popular, Christmas, Christ, 
interest, advice, advise, American, 
America, bargain, beneath, ar, p, cu, ce, t, 
ph, sci, rh, ge, eo

Math:  attached paper(s) done in class

Thursday:  Missed spelling words and 
phonograms.
Math:  attached paper(s) done in class

Friday: No Homework Friday

History/Science/Social Studies:
“Australia’s Cutest Animals,” “Northern 
Lights”

Language: Reading: “Australia’s Cutest 
Animals,” “Northern Lights”

Math: Pictures of Mixed Numbers / 
Writing Quotients as mixed numbers, part 
1, Measuring Lengths with a ruler, 
Classifying Quadrilaterals, Stories about 
a fraction of a group, 

Writing:  Your students are learning how 
to write a 3-paragraph essay about a 
subject we will study and learn a lot of 
information about.     

Multiplication Facts

Please pull up NUMBEROCK 
Multiplication Videos to help your 

student learn his or her 
Multiplication Facts!  We also sent 

home multiplication cards for them 
that they need to cut out and use.

A BIG thank you to the 
parent who sent in 

Kleenex! 

Holiday Program 

December 19th

Early Release Thursday, 
December 21st at 1:00 pm

https://www.franklinphoneticschoolsunnyslope.com/home


Please remind your student to cover 
their mouth and nose when they cough 
and/or sneeze

Please send your student to school with 
a bottle of water 

to keep on the floor under their desks.  

You can reach me at:
marguerite.mcpherson@fppsphoenix.net

For our holiday party,  we 
usually ask parents to bring in 

packaged cookies and/or 
cupcakes, etc.  We will have a 
white elephant gift exchange 
and play some games in the 

classroom.
There IS early release on 
December 21st at 1 pm.

More information to come next 
week.

We have several students who do NOT know their 
subtraction math facts as well as they need to.  
PLEASE work with your students at home!

Most of our students are 
struggling with subtraction 
facts.  PLEASE WORK WITH 
YOUR STUDENT AT HOME 
AND HELP THEM MEMORIZE 
THEIR SUBTRACTION FACTS!  
It will be very difficult for 
them to learn new math 
skills without knowing basic 
math skills.
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